
TWSF BOARD ANNOUNCEMENT 

EXCLUSIVE:  THE WHITE SHADOW FOUNDATION 

As of April 2022, The White Shadow Foundation (TWSF) is pleased to advise that it has 
been registered and endorsed as an Australian charity. Headquartered on the Gold Coast 
in Queensland, Australia, TWSF exists to serve poor, disadvantaged and marginalised 
people throughout the country. The Foundation provides targeted benevolent relief to 
vulnerable people who are experiencing recognisable sickness, poverty and distress in 
the areas of mental health, homelessness, domestic and family violence, father’s parental 
and custody rights, child sexual abuse and protection, anti-sex trafficking, and throughout 
women's health spaces.  The philanthropic foundation is honoured to welcome Mark 
Henderson, Jeanette Cheung, Jen Swenson, and Gary Swenson to the Executive Board 
and Advisory Team, along with CEO Andrew Douglas. 


Each of these Board Members and specialist advisors were selected based on their own 
personal passions to support and help those less advantaged in the community. TWSF 
facilitates its nationwide work through annual grant programs, distributing financial 
resources to successful applicants, which are individuals in immediate need, and also 
established organisations serving on the frontlines.  TWSF  also develops social issue 
documentary projects, and media campaigns which spear-head compassion efforts.


Mark Henderson, the charity’s Media Relations and Publicist states, “It has been my 
privilege to serve on the Advisory Board alongside Andrew Douglas and the team at The 
White Shadow Foundation for the past few months as we successfully achieved 
charitable status and continue to progress in our mission to develop documentary films 
that truly challenge the status quo, advocate for those in need, and as we work to support 
the disadvantaged and marginalised people living in our communities today. I can't wait 
to share more about the phenomenal philanthropic, charitable and inspiring work I have 
the opportunity to advise on in my role with TWSF.”


For more information on the new Board Members and the philanthropic work carried out 
by the charity, head to whiteshadowfoundation.org.


http://whiteshadowfoundation.org

